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Proposed New MS: Applied Statistics 

  

This is a recommendation that the University Senate approve, for submission to the Board of Trustees, the 
establishment of a new MS degree: Applied Statistics, in the Department of Statistics within the College of Arts 
& Sciences. 

 

Please find the revised proposal attached. 

 

Please note this proposal was nearing the end of the CPE 45 day review period and Mia anticipated no problems 
moving forward. 

 
Best- 

Margaret 

---------- 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, PhD | Associate Professor of STEM Education | COE Faculty Council Chair | 
SAPC University Senate Committee Chair | University Senator | Secondary Mathematics Program Co-Chair 
| STEM PLUS Program Co-Chair | Department of STEM Education | University of Kentucky | 
www.margaretmohrschroeder.com 
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                                                                                        October 1, 2015 
 
 
 
Margaret J. Mohr-Schroeder, Ph.D. 
SAPC University Senate Committee Chair 
 
Dear Margaret: 
 
 
This is to let your know that I am familiar with the curricula proposed in the online 
Applied Statistics degree program currently under review by your committee. In my 
opinion the new degree has no more overlap with our courses in Biostatistics than 
the current STA 670-STA 678 series of service course offered to graduate students 
on this campus.  Briefly, the new program emphasizes applications in broad areas 
of statistics including industrial and agricultural applications while our courses 
focus on applications to biomedical studies including population based studies, 
observational studies, and clinical studies. While the underlying statistical 
principles have some overlap, the applications differ substantially. 
 
We (the Department of Biostatistics) welcome this on line degree program since it 
is breaking ground for this university.  We wish the Department of Statistics the 
best in offering this degree program to off campus students.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard J. Kryscio, Ph.D. 
Chair, Biostatistics 
 
cc. Constance Wood, DGS Statistics;  
      Steve Browning, DGS Epidemiology-Biostatistics degree program 

Department of Biostatistics, CPH 
230 Sanders-Brown Building 
800 South Limestone Street 
Lexington, KY 40536-0230 
(859) 257-4064 
Fax: (859) 257-4665 
kryscio@email.uky.edu 




